
The fall not only brings 
football season, it also brings 

the start of the fl u season. This 
year, don’t let the fl u tackle 

you! Make sure your child 
gets a fl u shot. The Centers 

for Disease Control and 
Prevention says that everyone 

who is six months old and 
older should get a fl u shot.

$0 COPAY FLU SHOTS 
FOR COLORADO ACCESS 

MEMBERS!

The 2015/2016 fl u shot will 
protect against seasonal 

fl u. If your child can’t see his 
or her PCP for the fl u shot, 

you can go to a provider 
like Walgreens, Safeway or 

King Soopers. For a list of in-
network fl u shot providers, 

visit our website at coaccess.
com/fl u-shot. 
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Stages is a health and safety newsletter for 
members of Child Health Plan Plus o� ered 
by Colorado Access

WE’VE UPDATED 
OUR NEWSLETTER 
with a new name and look! We 
want to make it easy for you to 
learn more about your health 
plan and benefi ts. We hope 
you enjoy the new design.



Continued from page one

When you bring your child 
to get a fl u shot, be sure to 
show the provider your child’s 
Colorado Access ID card.

ENTER TO WIN A FAMILY 
FUN PACK!

This year, when your child 
gets a fl u shot, you can enter 
to win a family fun pack that 
is valued at $87! Entering the 
contest is easy:

• Tear off  the enclosed entry
      sheet and fi ll it out with 
      your contact information

• Bring it with you when  
      your child gets a fl u shot

• Ask the provider who gives 
      your child the fl u shot to 
      sign the form.

•  Mail the completed form
      back to Colorado Access in 
      the postage paid envelope
      Be sure to write the name 
      of each eligible child who 
      received a fl u shot on the 
      entry form along with their 
      Colorado Access ID       
      number. If you need more 
      room, write on a blank 
      piece of paper.

•  Only one entry per eligible 
      child whose name appears
      on the form and who
      received a fl u shot.

For the full list of rules and 
for more information, visit 
coaccess.com/fl u-shot. 

If you have questions, please 
call us at 303-751-9021 or 888-
214-1101 (toll free). TTY users 
should call 888-803-4494.

WHERE DO I GET A FLU SHOT?
By Bethany Himes

Hi moms and dads! Did you know that fl u shots are free for Child 
Health Plan Plus (CHP+) off ered by Colorado Access members? 
Protect your children by taking them to their primary care provider 
(PCP) to get their fl u shot today. If your child is nine years old or 
older and you can’t go to your child’s PCP for the fl u shot, you can 
go to an in-network fl u shot location. These include stores with 
pharmacies like Walgreens, Safeway or King Soopers. For a list of 
in-network fl u shot providers, visit our website at coaccess.com/
fl u-shot. Make sure you call the location you want to go to, so they 
can see if they have any fl u shots available. Don’t forget to take 
your child’s Colorado Access ID card with you too. 

For more information about our fl u shot program, please visit 
coaccess.com/fl u-shot. Along with getting your child a fl u shot, I 
also want to remind each of you of the importance of well-child 
checkups. There is no copay for well-child checkups with your 
child’s PCP. This means there is no cost to you for covered services! 
It is recommended that children who are 3 to 18 years old get a 
well-child checkup each year. For children younger than three, 
checkups are recommended more often. To learn more about your 
child’s health benefi ts, visit our website at coaccess.com/chp.
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As well as getting the flu shot, there are other 
things you can do to protect your child. Make 
sure you both practice good health by washing 
your hands. Make it a family habit. Everyone 
should wash their hands with soap for at least 
20 seconds before eating or drinking, after 
using the bathroom, or after coughing or 
sneezing. Don’t let your child touch his or her 
eyes, nose, or mouth. The flu is very contagious 
and spreads really fast, so make sure your child 

WHAT ELSE CAN I DO TO PROTECT MY CHILD 
FROM GETTING SICK? 
By Dr. Berman, Pediatrician and Sr. Medical Director at Colorado Access

FIND A PROVIDER

To find a list of Colorado 
Access doctors near you, 
visit us at: 

coaccess.com/chp 

Our online provider directory 
tool can also tell you:

•	 Which providers are in 	  
	 your area

•	 The languages spoken, 	  
	 other than English, by the  
	 provider

•	 Which providers are  
	 accepting new patients  
	 (call the provider to make  
	 sure)

stays at least six feet away from anyone who is 
sick. Teach your little one to use a tissue to cover 
their nose and mouth when sneezing. Don’t 
forget to throw away the used tissue. You can also 
use your elbow to cover a cough or sneeze. 

If you notice that your child is getting flu-like 
symptoms like a high fever, cough, headache, 
chills, body aches, sore throat and/or vomiting, 
call their doctor as soon as possible.



We don’t just work in a 
building; we’re out in the 

community talking to 
Coloradans about their 

healthcare needs. You’ll fi nd 
us at health fairs, community 

fun runs and local festivals. 
Look for us and fi nd out more 

about what we have to off er. 

To see what events we 
have coming up, visit our 

Community Resources page 
at: coaccess.com/policy-and-

outreach

COMMUNITY
OUTREACH

P.O. Box 17470
Denver, CO  80217-0470

WE’RE OUT IN
THE COMMUNITY 


